BURRILLVILLE SEWER COMMISSION



POST OFFICE BOX 71 HARRISVILLE, RI 02830 TELEPHONE: 401/568-6296

FAX: 401/568-9464

Burrillville Sewer Commission Public Hearing of 05/21/07 Board Room of the BWWTF

Members Present: Don C. Wolfe, Chairman

Scott P. Rabideau, Secretary

Members Absent: Wallace F. Auclair, Vice Chairman

Also Present: Walter J. Kane – Attorney for the Commission

William Skerpan Jr. – Beta Group, Inc. John Martin III – Superintendent Peg Franklin – Office Manager Stacey Richard – Financial Aide

Mr. Wolfe opened the public hearing at 7:10 P.M.

Mr. Martin gave a brief overview of the proposed Operations and Maintenance Budget for fiscal year 2007/2008. The total proposed budget is \$1,494.762.00.

There was no representation from the public at this meeting. Mr. Rabideau made a motion to place the adoption of the proposed budget on the agenda for the regular meeting of June 12, 2007.

Being no further business to come before the Commission, Mr. Rabideau made a motion to adjourn. Mr. Wolfe seconded the motion.

Respectfully Submitted,

Stacey Richard
Stacey Richard

Financial Aide